
About Payroll Self Service

Payroll Self Services allows a worker to view his/her payroll check-stubs via an internet browser, and to see the payroll settings (address,
deductions, direct deposits) that are currently on file with PMA.

The old Payroll Self Service application will not be available after Jan 31, 2020. If you wish to continue accessing payroll information on-
line, please enroll in our new Dockworker Self-Service Portal

https://selfservice.pmanet.org/

